
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-05905

From:
Sent:
To:
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Rubinchik Andrean <avirubinchik@gmail.com>
Thursday, March 4, 2010 3:58 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. Stawick,

I currently speculate on Forex market.
I want to inform you that if margin will be reduced from 1:100 to 1:10, I will withdraw my money from USA and transfer it to
European or other account.

Please understand that lower margin may seriously affect income of small accounts.

Sencerily,
Andrean


